October 23, 1989.

Mr. Paul Leduc
Calvario 4 bis

Tlalpan - Mexico, D.F
MEXICO

Dear Paul,

We would like to offer our sincerest thanks for your
esteemed participation in FESTIVAL LATINO FILM 1989.

Important, high quality films such as BARROCO, helped
make the groundbreaking event of major importance not only to

our New York audience, but to the international film
community.

We look forward to your further participation in the near

future and wish you continued success with your important
work.

Thank you.

Sincerel

~

Osc Ciccone A Director Cedilia Vega, Co-Dijector



